
CEBIB REPRESENTED IN VITAE RESEARCHER INTERNATIONAL DEVELOPMENT CONFERENCE 2015 

CEBIB’s Postgraduate Research Coordinator, Mr. Abraham PkirorParwos, represented the Centre’s 
Career Development Group (CDG) in the Vitae Researcher Development International Conference 
2015 which was held on 8th and 9th September, 2015 at the Midland Hotel, Manchester, UK. 

The conference brought together all those with a strategic plan and practical role in developing 
researchers and followed on from the Career Development Group (CDG) meetings organised by the 
Malaria Capacity Development Consortium.  

The conference addressed the strategic and practical implications of the following themes: 

§ Policy development relating to doctoral education and employing researchers 
§ Building institutional capacity for researchers’ professional development to maintain 

research excellence. 
§ Demonstrating the value of researcher development on research outputs, researcher 

careers, economic prosperity and society. 
§ Sustainable practice to support researcher skills, professional and career development. 

All costs for attendance were sponsored through funds from MCDC. 

 


